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To,
Dr. Rupesh Patre
Director, DSPAR 
Goa University

Respected Sir
Sub: Appreciation letter - reg

We want to kindly thank you good self and we are glad to inform you that there are many
students and alumni who are associated with us and are working with us as part-time faculties in
one of our sister concern organizations “Hello Home Tuition”. Hello, Home Tuition is our wing
which provides an opportunity to earn on a part-time/full-time basis for students/ working
professionals and many students have been selected from your esteemed institute to teach with us
on a part-time/full-time basis along with studies and regular jobs. We kindly express our gratitude
and appreciation to Goa University, for providing excellent support in providing these knowledge
lamps to society.

We are happy to have the following students from Goa University as a part of our team. The
following students have been working with us:

Sr.
No.

NAME OF THE STUDENT STUDENT PASSING YEAR
FROM GOA UNIVERSITY

PG Specialization / DEPPT

1. Surekha Fadte 2006 Organic Chemistry
2. Lisha D’souza 2014 M.Com
3. Chirag 2016 Physics
4. Arjun Shetgaonkar 2017 MA (Marathi)
5. Kameshwari Raikar 2019 Zoology
6. Rahul Ramesh 2019 Chemistry
7. Shahida Patel 2019 History
8. Pratibha Tripathi 2019 Zoology
9. Ankit Sinha 2020 Zoology
10. Urchita Dhargalkar 2021 Botany
11. Vandana Chari 2021 Maths
12. Kaushika 2022 Micro Biology
13. Simran Khan 2022 English
14. Bhawana Chauhan 2023 Physics
15. Pratik Bodnekar 2023 Physics
16. Priyanka Jaiswal 2023 Hindi
17. Vaishali Mishra 2023 Hindi
18. Parth Rahalkar Persuing Masters M. Com
19. Renuka Malgithi Persuing Masters Botany

We hope to continue this bond of trust with you in the future.  

Thanking you,

The Bodhi Academy

Address: Gera Imperium Green, Office no- 103, Mala, Panjim

E-mail: dbodhiacademy@gmail.com

Mobile: 9028150028 / 7410798801


